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December 8, 2017

Jennifer Groves, Administrator
Cherry Hill Women's Center
502 Kings Highway North
Cherry Hill, NJ 08034

VIA FACSIMILE (856) 667-8304 & Regular Mail

RE: Lifting of Curtailment of All Surgical Procedures Facility 1D# NJ310001113

Dear Ms. Groves,

As you were advised today by telephone by members of my staff in the Office of
Program Compliance, the Department has lifted the curtailment of all surgical procedures that
was imposed by Health Facilities Survey and Field Operations during a State Licensure Survey
on December 7, 2017. The curtailment was imposed due to the lack of on-site availability of
equipment sterilization manuals.

The curtailment is lifted effective immediately. This action is taken based on a
recommendation from Health Facilities Survey and Field Operations and is based on receipt and
implementation of an acceptable Plan of Correction.

Please call (609) 984-8128 if you have any questions regarding the liting of the
curtailment.

Sincerely,

‘é%str‘ﬁ;ﬁﬁ Director

Program Compliance and Health Care
Financing
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